
 

COVID-19 GUEST INFORMATION 

Before you travel and during your stay 

Please do not travel to Lee House if, in the last 14 days, you have developed a high temperature, a 

new continuous cough, or have experienced loss of sense of smell/taste. 

If you develop any of these symptoms during your stay you should contact us immediately for advise 

on obtaining a test and returning home to self-isolate. 

Keep your distance! 

Please observe the need to keep a safe distance between yourself and other guests and people you 

meet in our house and also your travels in the area. 

Sanitising points are at the entrance and also around the house to help you maintain hand hygiene. 

The Lynton pharmacy and many of the shops in Lynton & Lynmouth will admit people individually or 

in couples one at a time. Please observe these measures. 

Cleaning 

We have added a number of practices to our cleaning regime in order to make sure that our house is 

safe for you.  

You may notice that some items have been removed from around the house in order to make 

cleaning and disinfecting more manageable. 

We use an antibacterial/antiviral spray cleaner to clean around the house. 

How you can help us 

Please vacate your room by 10:30am on the day of departure. We need to deep clean the room for 

the next guests and we need time to do this safely and effectively. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 


